Boska, John

——————
From: Boska, John
Sent: . ) Monday, March 25, 2013 8:09 AM
To: Connor, Eric
Subject: RE: march 25 oconee meeting

Attachments: 2013-03-25 Oconee slides on flood hazard report.pdf

Attached are the slides.

John Boska

Oconee Project Manager, NRR/DORL
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-2901

email: john.boska@nrec.gov

From: Boska, John

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 12:11 PM
To: '‘Connor, Eric'

Subject: RE: march 25 oconee meeting

It is part of the Fukushima response. Our letter requesting the information is available publicly from our web
site, www.nrc.qov, under ADAMS accession # ML12053A340. You can enter accession numbers in the search
box in the upper right of the home page. In section 2.1 on flooding, we requested a flooding hazard
reevaluation report from all power reactor licensees.

John Boska

Oconee Project Manager, NRR/DORL
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-2901

email: john.boska@nrc.gov

From: Connor, Eric [mailto:ECONNOR@greenvillenews.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 11:43 AM

To: Boska, John

Subject: RE: march 25 oconee meeting

Thanks, John. Is this re-evaluation report specifically related to requests pre-Fukushima about the Jocassee Dam issue.
Or is this part of a larger Fukushima response?

Eric Connor
The Greenville News
GreenvilleOnline.com
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“Twitter (@eConnorgvnews

From: Boska, John [mailto:John.Boska@nrc.qov]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 11:38 AM

To: Connor, Eric
Cc: Hannah, Roger; Ledford, Joey
Subject: RE: march 25 oconee meeting



Duke Energy did submit a flooding hazard reevaluation report to the NRC dated 3/12/13, but it is a non-public
document. At the meeting we will discuss sections of the report that can be discussed publicly. Duke may
provide public slides. For example, Duke did an analysis of the consequences of a failure of the Jocassee
Dam. | expect the NRC staff will discuss the analysis method they used, and ask questions about how the
parameters were selected (for example, how large was the assumed failure and what were the flow rates out of
Lake Jocassee). The NRC will not be making any decisions at this meeting, but rather just gather information
to help us reach a decision on the validity of the methods used in the analysis.

John Boska

Oconee Project Manager, NRR/DORL
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-2901

email: john.boska@nrc.gov

From: Connor, Eric [mailto:ECONNOR@greenvillenews.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 11:03 AM

To: Boska, John
Subject: march 25 oconee meeting

Hi, John. I'd like to get the info on the meeting re: Jocassee Dam flooding issues on Monday.
Is there any material to review beforehand?
I'm curious what exactly the meeting will address and what is expected to come out of it.

Thanks
- Eric

Eric Connor
The Greenville News -
GreenvilleOnline.com
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~Twitter @econnorgvnews




